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Letter from the President

Dear Holy Cross Family, 

As we collect data 
and stories for 
the 2017-2018 
Annual Report, 

it is an opportunity to reflect 
upon all of the wonderful 
and exciting successes of 
the past year.  In my first 
year as President of Holy 
Cross High School, I am 
amazed by all of the faculty, 
alumni, businesses, families, 

community leaders, and team members who work 
to make Catholic Education possible in Southwest 
Louisville.  It is truly a labor of love and pride that we 
continue to beat the odds and to provide a 21st century, 
progressive education rooted in a deep sense of Catholic 
Identity to families in the Dixie corridor.  My tenure 
as president began in July of 2017 with a wonderful 
Installation Mass presided by Archbishop Kurtz in which 
we prayed for the continued success of Holy Cross and 
for God’s continued guidance upon our leadership.  It 
was also a time in which I was able to share the vision 
of the future for Holy Cross High School with specific 
goals and objectives.   I am happy to report that we have 
made tremendous strides toward the achievement of 
these initiatives.  
      Our total school enrollment at its highest level in 
10 years!  There are more students walking the halls 
of Holy Cross today than there were in 2008.  At a 
time in our country when Catholic Schools are finding 
their enrollments falling, we are finding a way to make 
steady, incremental growth.  Much of our growth is due 
to the increase in financial aid dollars available to give 
to families who qualify.  Your commitment this year 
to the Annual Fund, Maroon & Grey Gala, President’s 
Golf Scramble, Scholarship Fund, and Class Challenge 
is directly affecting our enrollment growth.  All of these 
campaigns and events directly provide financial aid to 

families who qualify.  The reality is that there are many 
more families in our community who would love to give 
their children the gift of Catholic High School Education.  
      We continue to focus our advancement efforts on 
growth enrollment through increasing the financial 
aid pool.  I am happy to report that each of the 
advancement goals we set were “knocked out of the 
park”:

      

I have the greatest job in the world!  As president I get 
to go out into the community and tell the story of Holy 
Cross and invite people to be a part of this mission.  In 
this past year I have met alumni, business owners, and 
community leaders and have found that if we simply 
invite people to walk with us they do.  People want to be 
a part of and a supporter of a community that focuses 
its work on holistic education as a path to greatness.  
      Pope Francis said, “God is certainly in the past 
because we can see the footprints. And God is also 
in the future as a promise. But the ‘concrete’ God, so 
to speak, is today.”  Today we have students walking 
our halls because of your generosity. Thank you for 
your continued support and prayers and know that we 
continue to be His church in the modern world.

Danielle Atzinger Wiegandt HC’95
President, Holy Cross High School

	 2017-18	 2017-18	 2018-19
	 GOAL 	 ACTUAL 	 GOAL

Annual 
Fund	 $240,000	 $263,805	 $280,000

Maroon & 
Grey Gala	 $75,000	 $128,000	 $100,000

President’s 
Golf 
Scramble	 $10,000	 $10,000	 $10,000
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Letter from the Principal

Dear Holy Cross Community, 

Working in my 
first year as 
principal, 
and my 20th 

year in education, I couldn’t 
be happier to be a part of 
Holy Cross. Having been 
raised in Louisville, and sur-
rounded by a huge Catholic 
family, I find working within 
the Catholic school system 
just another extension of fam-
ily.  I am proud to call Holy 

Cross my new home, and I am enjoying getting to know 
the family of dedicated teachers, engaged students, and 
supportive parents.  
      As a school of great tradition, strong academics and 
faith, my goal in my first year at Holy Cross is to immerse 
myself into the school’s culture by building positive rela-
tionships with the community through consistent visibil-
ity and communication.  
      We adopted energy as our theme for this new year, 
and since its adoption, our energy radiates the halls!  
With a joyful spirit, we are committed to a great year.
      In my first year here, I am thrilled to be working on 
the development of the STREAM program.  STREAM 
teaching is the integration of science, technology, 
engineering, art, math and religion.  This program, in 
its infancy, has had a major impact on our students.  
With the Sophomore Academy challenging students to 
research and uncover water problems, and the addition 
of STREAM classes in physics, robotics, anatomy, and 
art, our students are experiencing education beyond the 
four walls of the classroom, making real-world connec-
tions and solving real-world problems.  This addition to 
our curriculum supports our progressive approach to 
curriculum.  Additionally, we are beginning a robotics 
club, which is a competitive program that encourages 
critical thinking, a life-long skill.

      While the school year is just beginning, students 
have already accomplished school wide ACT testing.  
This is the first step toward college readiness, as Holy 
Cross maintains a rigorous program of ACT preparation 
for all students.  This program will continue throughout 
the year with a final testing in April from which we can 
measure academic growth.  And of course, the intense 
level of athletic competition continues to be demon-
strated in many of our programs such as cross country, 
volleyball, soccer, and football.  This year’s golf team has 
grown as well!

      In closing, the mission of Holy Cross continues to 
support the overall growth of our students by developing 
their minds and spirits to become the future leaders of 
our community.  

Be blessed, 

Jennifer M. Barz
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KEETON THORNSBERRY

Meet the Student

Keeton Thornsberry is a running phenom, 
and he has the State Titles to prove it! 
A seven-time State Champion in Cross 
Country and Track & Field, Keeton has 

won individual titles in Cross Country in 2016 and 
2017 as well as two, 3,200 meter and two, one mile 
state titles in Track. He also led his Cross Country 
team to their first-ever State Title in 2017.  Keeton 
was also named Gatorade Boys’ Cross Country 
Runner of the Year in 
2017.
     However, this 
champion is not just 
taking the lead on the 
track; he is an honor 
student, member of 
the Ambassadors 
team, President of 
the National Honor 
Society, and a member 
of Cougars For Christ.
     With his sights set on medical 
school, Keeton is ready to take 
on the world. “I know that Holy 
Cross prepared me spiritually, 
athletically, and academically. This 
school has provided me with the 
opportunity to be the best that I 
can be.”
     Keeton is the son of Carolyn 
Kessler Thornsberry (HC’92) and 
Holy Cross Athletic Director Jody 
Thornsberry (HC’92.) and the 
grandson of Carmel Hines Kessler 
(AM’68). He has one sister Kaylee 
Thornsberry, HC’17 and a brother 
Garrett Thornsberry, HC’22.
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JOY ABELL

Meet the Student

Student Body President, 
Cheerleading Captain, and 
Member of the Ambassadors 
Team, Y-Club, Drama 

Club, Pep Club, and National Honor 
Society there is no doubt that Joy is a 
powerhouse among female students at 
Holy Cross.

Her name says it all.  Joy has an 
infectious personality that can 
transform any room. With no past 
connection to the school, Joy didn’t 
even shadow Holy Cross when choosing 
which high school to attend. “I didn’t 
need to. When you know…you just know. 

I shadowed a lot of other high schools 
both Private and Public; and none of 
them felt quite right.”  

With her sights set on Xavier or the 
University of Kentucky, she was asked 
what her greatest takeaway would be 
when she left for college. She was quick 
to answer, “Confidence!”  “The Faculty 
and Staff are so personable that it 
allowed me to fully stand out and be a 
leader amongst my peers.” 

We have no doubt that Joy will be a 
standout in whatever field she decides 
to pursue.
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Have You Considered? 

Have you considered giving the gift of appreciated stock? Often times charitable giving and tax planning 
go hand in hand. When appreciated stock is sold, the profit is typically taxed at the prevailing capital 
gains tax rate. Alternatively, when donating appreciated stock , the Internal Revenue Service in most 
instances permits the full donated value of the stock to be claimed as a charitable donation. The 

income tax savings through a gift of stock can be significant, as depicted in the following examples. 

If your year-end tax planning includes 
charitable giving considerations, 
donating appreciated stock may be 
an excellent opportunity to increase 
the level of giving. As always we 
encourage our donors to consult 
with a qualified tax professional to 
determine tax savings for specific 
circumstances. 

Stock Name.................................................................Computers INC.
Original Purchase Amount.................................$10,000
Current Market Value ...........................................$25,000
      (eligible for charitable deduction) 

Appreciated Increase ............................................$15,000
      (subject to capital gains tax if sold) 

Income Tax Savings if Stock is Gifted.............$8,500 (estimated 34%)
Or
Capital Gains Tax Due if Stock is Sold .........$3,900 (estimated 26%)
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Holy Cross

President’s

golf scramble

On Monday, May 14, 2018, Holy Cross hosted its first President’s Golf Scramble 
at South Park Country Club. It was the perfect day for golf and raised $10,000 for 
the tuition assistance program! Special thanks to all those who participated and 
sponsored this event! 
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1 - Ann Cannaday
2 - Tony Leo 
3 - Ray & Colleen Daub
4 - Dr. Steven Kamber
5 - Wayne & Judy Eberenz
6 - Jane Pfeiffer
7  - Carmel Kessler
8 - Scott & Danielle Wiegandt
9 - Danny & Phyllis Atzinger
10 - Tom Young
11 - Michael Carroll
12 - Matt & Missy Bearden
13 - Kevin Bratcher
14 - Charlie and Dolores Leis
15 - Michael Dicken
16 - Judge Steve Ryan
17 - Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Anthony Kaelin
18 - Richard Vincent
19 - Steve & Angie McCoy
20 - Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Newman
21 - Jenny Hale
22 - Father Anthony Chandler
23 - Nick & Christie Atzinger
24 - David & Michelle Richardson
25 - Larry & Jeanee Smith

26 - Carl & Tina Koppel
27 - Kyle & Vicki Patton
28 - Kent & Laura Foushee
29 - Fr. Shayne Duvall
30 - Bill & Marissa Zoeller
31 - Janet Hobbs
32 - Pete & Donna Thieneman
33 - Joe & Lori Rhodes
34 - Jennifer & Paul Fultz
35 - Earl & Holly Winebrenner
36 - Jeff & Karen Filcik
37 - David & Susan Wessel
38 - Glenn & Mona McCoy
39 - Troy Hanke
40 - Brother Larry Humphrey
41 - Connie Dauenhauer
42 - Charles Kuchenbrod
43 - Anonymous Donor, BD’69
44 - Steve & Kathy Ford
45 - Ed Millay
46 - Joseph Bryan Reid
47 - Ronda Hartlage Hipwell
48 - Julie Shelton West
49 - Glenn Nord

One of the greatest legacies we can leave in the world is the gift of 
an education. We here at Holy Cross believe that every family who 

desires a Catholic Education for their child should have the opportunity 
to receive it. We believe that Catholic Education should not just be for the 

affluent. This gift should be possible for the middle class and those in poverty. 
Over the years we have seen the cost of 

Catholic Education become exceptionally difficult for families as total 
household incomes are unable to keep pace with rising tuition costs but 
we stand faithful to our commitment to serve all.
      The Guardian Society is a group of dedicated givers who surround 
Holy Cross’ most vulnerable students to enable them to have the gift of 
a Catholic Education.  This society commits to give $1,000 to $5,000 
annually to the annual fund to leave a legacy of support to future 
students and families.  Guardian Society donors are the cornerstone of 
Holy Cross’ success, providing the means by which we can carry out our 
mission of educating women and men in service to others.
      We would like to give a very special thank you to our founding 
Guardian Members.
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On Saturday, March 
17, 2018, Holy Cross 

Hosted its first ever Maroon 
and Grey Gala. The gym 

was transformed, thanks to the 
creative efforts of Alex Hunnicutt, 

(HC’05) and Amanda Hunnicutt-Krimm, (HC’06) and 
their team.  The night was filled with dancing, courtesy 
of our friends from the band Caribou! The evening 
exceeded our expectations, raising $128,000 for tuition 
assistance. A very special thank you to all those who 
attended and sponsored this event! 

MARK YOUR 
CALENDARS! 

The 2nd Annual Maroon 
and Grey Gala will 

be held on Saturday, 
March 16, 2019 at The 

Gramercy. 

To reserve your ticket 
to this sell out event 

contact 
Susan Ryan at 

502-447-4363 or 
sryan@holycrosshs.com.
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Adopt-A-Classroom

There are many exciting new things 
happening at Holy Cross High 
School.  One of the major projects is 
to completely renovate the original 

Bishop David part of the school.  This “original 
wing” has not had any major renovations 
since its construction in the 1960s.  This 
renovation includes new windows, HVAC, new 
doors, drop ceiling, new lighting and a new 
PA system.  This would enable Holy Cross 
present and future students to learn and grow 
in a setting that they deserve. This will change 
the face of Holy Cross.  One of the major 
funding sources of this portion of the project is 
the Adopt-A-Classroom campaign.  Several of 
our Bishop David and Holy Cross classes have 
accepted this challenge!

The cost to adopt-a-classroom is $15,000.  Once the class has 
completed the challenge a plaque with the “adopter” name will be 
displayed outside of their chosen classroom. 

All of us were given the gift of a Catholic High School education.  
One way that we can give back is to ensure that families in 
Southwest Louisville have this same opportunity.  If you would like 
to  take the challenge or would like to lead the challenge for your 
class let us know! Contact Susan Ryan at 502-447-4363 or at 
sryan@holycrosshs.com for more information 

Completed Classrooms:
Special Thanks to the members 

of the Bishop David Class of 1964 
for being the first class to complete 
the Adopt-A-Classroom Challenge!

Ongoing Classroom 
Challenges:

BD’67
BD’68
BD’74

BD’78
HC’85

AFTERBEFORE
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The Vaughn Schum Scholarship
      This $1,000, non-renewable 
scholarship was established by 
the family of Vaughn Schum to 
honor his belief that the three most 
important things in life are: God, 
family, and education.  He had 
eleven children all of which whom 
attended Catholic grade schools 
and high schools.  He believed that 
children needed certain things in life 
to be successful and that Catholic 
Schools help provide opportunity 
and the knowledge that someone 
cares.  Helping make this education 
attainable for those who sought it 
was paramount in his beliefs. Eligible 
students must have maintained 
a “C” or above average and must 
qualify for financial assistance 
through FACTS.

The Chuck Schuler Memorial 
Scholarship
       This $1,000, non-renewable 
scholarship was established by 
Chuck’s family after his unexpected 
death. Chuck believed in Holy Cross’ 
mission and was an important 
supporter of the school. He was 
always in the stands at various 
sporting events supporting his 
children (Liz and TJ) as well as all of 
the other student athletes. Eligible 
students must be involved in extra-
curricular activities or sports at their 
current school and must qualify for 
financial assistance through FACTS.

January Taylor-Mills 
Scholarship 
      This $500, non-renewable 
scholarship is awarded by January 
Taylor-Mills, (HC’95) to an 
incoming Freshmen (one boy and 
one girl) who have completed the 

recommendation forms, qualify 
for financial assistance, and  must 
maintain a “C” average or better. 

Holy Cross Scholars 
Merit Award
     This is a $1,250 renewable, four-
year scholarship to one student who 
makes the Principal’s List or Maroon 
List each quarter and performs 10 
hours of service to his or her parish.  
The student must be a graduate of a 
Catholic grade school, must take the 
placement test at Holy Cross, and 
must receive the highest score on 
the placement test.  Other criteria 
required.
 
Holy Cross Scholars 
Merit Award
     This is a $750 renewable, four-
year scholarship awarded by Holy 
Cross to one recipient who makes 
the Principal’s List or Maroon List 
each quarter and performs 10 hours 
of service to his or her parish.  The 
student must be a graduate of a 
Catholic grade school, must take the 
placement test at Holy Cross, and 
must receive the 2nd highest score. 
Other criteria required.

Cougar Scholars Merit Award
     This is a $500, four-year, 
renewable scholarship.  The 
scholarship is awarded to four 
students who make a minimum 
of the Maroon or Gray List Honor 
Roll each quarter and perform 10 
hours of service to Holy Cross and/
or their parish.  They must take the 
placement test at Holy Cross, score 
an 85% or above, and place third 
through sixth on the placement test. 
Other criteria required.
  

Thanks to all those who have 
donated to the following 
scholarships.  Donors contributed 
to the scholarship of their choice.

Scholarships
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Father Duerr Scholarship
     This is a $500 one-year, non-
renewable scholarship awarded to 
one student.  He or she must take 
the placement test at Holy Cross, 
must maintain a “C” average and 
have no failing grades, and must 
qualify for need-based assistance.
 
Holy Rosary Foundation
     This $1,000 scholarship is 
awarded by the Holy Rosary 
Foundation.  This student must 
maintain a “C” average and qualify 
for need–based assistance.
 
Michael Beavin Scholarship
     This is a $1,000 scholarship 
awarded to one Holy Cross student.  
The scholarship is non-renewable. 
Student must quality for need-based 
assistance.
 
Tinsley Scholarship
     This is a $240 scholarship 
awarded to one Holy Cross student.  
This student must take the placement 
test at Holy Cross and must qualify 
for need–based assistance. The 
scholarship is non-renewable. 

John L. (Lou) and Frances Ising 
Scholarship
     This is a $500 renewable 
scholarship awarded to one student.  
He or she must provide service to 
the community, participate in extra-
curricular activities, complete other 
criteria stipulated by donor, and must 
qualify for need-based assistance.

Chester and Mildred Needy 
Scholarship
     This $500 scholarship is awarded 
to one student who must meet 
criteria stipulated by the donor 
and must quality for need-based 
assistance.

Roy and Gladys Gividen 
Memorial Scholarship
     This $250 one-year, non-
renewable scholarship is awarded to 
one student who must meet criteria 
stipulated by the donor and must 
quality for need-based assistance.

King Family Memorial 
Scholarship
     This $1,000 one-year, non-
renewable scholarship is awarded 
by the King Family to an incoming 
freshman who has completed the 
recommendation forms, qualifies for 
financial assistance, and maintains a 
“C” average or better.

Ursuline Sisters Scholarship
     $1,000 non-renewable
The Ursuline Sisters of Louisville, 
Kentucky, an apostolic religious 
congregation of the Roman Catholic 
Church, rooted in the spirit and 
tradition of St. Angela Merici, 

are committed to a life of prayer, 
community, and participation in 
the teaching mission of the Church.  
Rooted deeply within the origins of 
Holy Cross High School, the Ursuline 
Sisters were the founders of Angela 
Merici High School and operated 
the school until its merger with 
Bishop David in 1984.

Emmaus Award
     $500 non-renewable
The Emmaus story in the Bible 
describes an encounter with the 
Risen Jesus.  The disciples on the 
road to Emmaus did not realize the 
man who accompanied them and 
spoke with them about scripture was 
Jesus.  This story reminds us that 
He walks with us, too.  The Emmaus 
Award is presented with the 
understanding that students on a 
faith journey need someone to walk 
with them.  The donor of this award 
will be on a spiritual journey with 
the recipient as we walk together in 
Christ.

The Andy Kehl Scholarship
      This $1,000 renewable four 
year scholarship was established in 
honor of Andy Kehl, BD’84 because 
Andy believed a Catholic education 
provides the foundation for a suc-
cessful life and that the Holy Cross 
community is like no other! Andy at-
tended Bishop David and graduated 
in 1984. Andy was a great father, 
husband, brother and friend and he 
credited his Catholic education with 
being vital to who he was. He passed 
away in 2015 from a five-year battle 
with colon cancer.
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Financials

DISTRIBUTION OF SUPPORT 2O17-18

n Salaries & Benefits....................................................................57.09%

n General & Administrative........................................................ 5.98%

n Concessions, Cafe, Cougar Store........................................ 2.18%

n Depreciation................................................................................... 5.62%

n Plant Operations.......................................................................... 4.67%

n Financial Aid...............................................................................12.63%

n Program & Acitivities................................................................. 9.11%

n Recruitment, Advancement, Fundraising....................... 2.72%

SOURCES OF SUPPORT 2O17-18

n Tuition and Fees........................................................................ 68.55%

n Athletic & Student Activities ................................................ 6.52%

n Contributions............................................................................... 16.38% 

n Concessions, Cafe, Cougar Store...................................... 2.95%

n Other Income.............................................................................. 0.63%

n Fundraising................................................................................... 4.97%
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Corporate Internship Program

The Holy Cross Corporate Internship 
Program is a co-curricular component 
of the 21st century approach to Catholic 
Education.  Students at Holy Cross engage 

in a variety of real-world, authentic experiences to 
deepen their liberal arts education. Designed to 
bring together the core components of learning 
in the classroom with skills development for 
today’s economy, this program gives students a 
complete educational foundation for success in 
the rapidly changing world. There are two major 
components that ensure success of this program: 
robust curriculum and engaged corporate partners. 
The Holy Cross High School Corporate Internship 
Program curriculum focuses on competencies in 
nine key areas: Technical Skills, Business Etiquette 
& Ethics, Communication, Complex Reasoning 
Strategies, Precision & Accuracy, Teamwork & 
Collaboration, Initiative & Self- Direction, Productivity, 
Persistence.
      All Holy Cross High School students are engaged 
in the Corporate Internship Program at various 
levels and all students participate in a Summer 
Bootcamp Intensive. Freshmen develop basic job-
related skills; explore careers; and engage with 
businesses and professionals in a variety of ways. 
Sophomores deepen specific career-related skills, 
serve in the world of non-profit, and participate in the 
job search process through such activities as resume 
development and interview skills.  Juniors and 
Seniors continue to deepen their understanding and 
discernment of a variety of careers through interning 
one day per week in a corporate environment, 
developing an understanding of workplace safety, 
participating in authentic evaluation and assessment 
of performance, and engaging in mentorship with 
real-world leaders.

Students benefit from 
this program in a 
multitude of ways:
• Equity- All kids have 
	 access to connections 
	 & corporate America
• Student engagement 
	 increases with 
	 relevance to the real-
	 world
• Early career exploration 
	 & discernment- saving 
	 money and time
• College application and 
	 diversity of experiences 
	 & recommendations
• Job skills development 
	 in a shrinking pool of 
	 teenager workers
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IN LOVING MEMORY OF THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS 
OF THE HOLY CROSS COMMUNITY

(October 2017-November 2018)

PHYLLIS WILLMAN MILLER AM’63

DONNA CLARK MURPHY AM’67

KAREN BUCKLER DRAKE AM’80

LINDA QUILLMAN GIVENS AM’62

TERRY DEAN BD’77

PAUL DALE BD’80

DANIEL CLARK HC’91

JEFF SEADLER BD’84

JAMES KUPRION BD’64

MR. LARRY CLEM (FACULTY)

JOHN COMSTOCK BD’64

JOE OHLMANN BD’82

JAMES KLEITZ BD’78

MS. ANNE HOWARD (FACULTY)

LARRY BRYANT BD’77

DONALD BEIRNE BD’68

DONNA BLUMER WARREN AM’73

JOHN TUCKER BD’78
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Annual Fund Campaign

PRESIDENT’S CLUB
(Annual Gift of $1,000 or more)

Donation to Ising Family Scholarship
Mr. Fred Voelker BD’69 &
	 Mrs. Kathy Ising Voelker AM’69

In Memory of Roy W. & Gladys Gividen
Mr. Tom Gividen BD’76

Donation to Fr. Duerr Scholarship
Mr. Ronald Ketterer BD’72 &
	 Mrs. Janet Harrett Ketterer AM’72

Chuck Schuler Memorial Scholarship
	 Jeff Mackin/Interlock Industries

Donation to King Family Memorial 
Scholarship
Mr. Ed King BD’64
Mr. Danny King BD’73
Mr. John King BD’74
Mrs. Bernie King LaRue AM’75

Donation to Ising Family Scholarship
Mr. John Ising BD’66

Anonymous Donor BD’72

Mike Beavin Scholarship Fund
	 Rose Beavin

Chuck Schuler Memorial Scholarship
	 Metal Sales Manufacturing

Mr. Glenn Brewer HC’90

In Memory of Ed Eberenz & Tony Nauert
Wayne Eberenz BD’70 &
	 Judy Linton Eberenz AM’75

In Memory of Father John Caskey, Robert 
Coomes BD’69 & Steve Calhoun BD’69
Anonymous Donor BD’69

Mr. Glenn McCoy BD’72 &
	 Mona McCoy

Anonymous Donor Through CFL

Mr. Anthony Kaelin BD’77

Thompson Brothers Plumbing

Mr. Kendall Hammerstrom HC’12

Craig and Landreth

Mr. Donnie Mingus BD’78 

Fleur de Lis Events & Design – 
	 Alex Hunnicutt HC’05 & Amanda 
Hunnicutt Krimm HC’06

Mr. Raymond Daub BD’82 &
	 Mrs. Colleen McClellan Daub AM’83

Mrs. Carmel Hines Kessler AM’68

Mr. Michael Carroll HC’85

Mr. Joe Rhodes and Mrs. Lori Lamkin 
Rhodes AM’84

Mrs. Connie Carricato Dauenhauer AM’64

Anonymous Donor Through CFL

Mr. Anthony Leo BD’64

Mr. Kenneth Newman BD’64

Mrs. Ann Zoeller Canaday AM’75

Mr. John Daunhauer

Mrs. Ronda Hartlage Hipwell AM’77

Mr. Tom Young & Mrs. Jessica Young 

The Gardner Foundation

Mr. Steve McCoy BD’75

Iroquois Hillrunners/Swags Sport Shoes

Mr. Kevin Bratcher BD’74

Patrick LeRoy Scholarship Fund

Mr. Michael Dicken BD’74

Flaget Alumni Association

Mr. Troy Hanke HC’87

Mr. Edward Millay HC’85

John R. Hobbs & Sons

Mr. Danny Atzinger BD’69 &
	 Mrs. Phyllis Mudd Atzinger AM’70

Mrs. Michelle Campbell Richardson HC’85

Mrs. Janet Hobbs

Whittenburg Construction

Mr. Scott Wiegandt HC’85 &
	 Mrs. Danielle Atzinger Wiegandt HC’95

Mr. Larry Smith HC’85

Republic Bank

Mr. Matt Bearden HC’88 &
	 Mrs. Missy Voelker Bearden HC’89

Mr. Kent Foushee BD’78

Century Mortgage

Mr. Nick Atzinger HC’98 &
	 Mrs. Christi Strange Atzinger HC’01

Alliance Comfort Systems

Mr. Carl Koppel HC’85

Mr. Kyle Patton BD’77 &
	 Mrs. Vicki Booth Patton AM’81

Mr. Richard Vincent BD’71

Thompson Brothers Plumbing

Mr. Earl Winebrenner &
	 Mrs. Holly Martin Winebrenner HC’87

Mr. David Wessel HC’86 &
	 Mrs. Susan Priddy Wessel HC’85

Mr. Joseph Bryan Reid BD’68

Quality Exteriors

Class A Lawn Care

Mr. Rocky Driskell BD’67

Mr. William Zoeller BD’78 &
	 Mrs. Marisa Zoeller

Mr. Robert Walsh BD’64 &
	 Mrs. Jane Nevitt Walsh AM’65

Dr. Steve Kamber

Ursuline Sisters of Louisville

Mr. Glenn Nord HC’85

Park Community Credit Union

Birkhead Heating & Cooling

Ms. January Taylor-Mills HC’95

Fr. Anthony Chandler BD’79

Fr. Shayne Duvall HC’01

Midwest Metals Corporation

Mr. Todd Hale & Mrs. Jenny Hale

Integrity Group/Shawn Wilson

Chili’s

Mr. Pete Thieneman BD’75

Duplicator Sales & Service

Catholic Education Foundation

Mrs. Sharon Zoeller Dueffert AM’71

2017-2018 Donations to Holy Cross High 
School (July 1, 2017 through June 30, 
2018)

Holy Cross High School is proud to present 
the detailed information pertaining to 
charitable gifts for the 2017-2018 Fiscal 
year.  The following pages will recognize 
benefactors making gifts to ANY area from 
July 1, 2017-June 30, 2018.

Donor names are carefully reviewed prior 
to publishing this report.  However, in a 
listing of this length, errors may occur.  
(Please note that donations made after 
June 30, 2018 will be included in the 
2018-19 Annual Report). If your name was 
overlooked or incorrectly printed, please 
accept our apologies.  Please notify us of any 
corrections:
Office of Advancement
Holy Cross High School
(502) 447-4363, ext. 227
jloftus@holycrosshs.com
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Mr. Charles Leis BD’64 &
	 Mrs. Dolores Wilson Leis AM’65

ZeeFam Trust

Mrs. Clara Zoeller

Bellarmine University

Zoeller Pump Company

Mr. Gary Carter &
	 Mrs. Elaine Beirne Carter AM’76

Ms. Angela Mason

Byerly Ford

Mr. Steve Ford & Mrs. Kathy Ford

Anonymous Donor AM’75  

Mr. Charles Kuchenbrod BD’67

The Metzger Family

Dinsmore Law Firm

Mr. John Blanton HC’85

Byerly Nissan  - Tom Hyland

Mrs. Jane Pfeiffer

Brother Larry Humphrey BD’71

Shively Sporting Goods

Mr. Jeff Filcik & Mrs. Karen Filcik

Mrs. Julie Shelton West HC’91

Team Construction

Judge Steve Ryan BD’70

Bridgeman Foods

Intertech Electrical Services

Mr. Paul Fultz HC’87 &
	 Mrs. Jennifer Peterson Fultz HC’87

PLATINUM LEVEL
(Annual Gift of $500-$999.99)

In Memory of Chuck Schuler
Mr. Chaz West

In Memory of Vaughn Schum
Mr. V. Joe Schum BD’71

In Honor of Sr. Sarah Delaney
Mrs. Tammy Plank Yung AM’82

In Memory of Vaughn Schum
Mr. Herb Schum

Mrs. Maureen Willinghurst Rogg AM’73

Anonymous Donor AM’64

Mrs. Karla Schmitt Blain AM’78

Mr. Phil Longmeyer

Bishop David Class of 1967

Mr. Marty Ryan BD’84 &
	 Mrs. Susan Longest Ryan HC’85

Mr. Brian Wessel BD’84

Dinsmore Law Firm

Mr. Bryan Wiegandt HC’89 &
	 Mrs. Holly Williams Wiegandt HC’90

Mr. Irvin Kupper BD’69

Mrs. Cindy Carroll Robinson AM’82

Mrs. Kim Johnston Bridwell HC’85

Ms. Kelley Helgeson and Mr. Glenn Kosse

Mr. Richard Coomes BD’67

Mr. John Beirne BD’72 &
	 Mrs. Becky Billharz Beirne AM’74

Bluegrass Kesco, Inc.

Mr. James Carey BD’67

Larry Smith Builders

David Richardson Builders

Dr. Cynthia Thieneman Crabtree AM’75

Mr. Daniel DeGrella BD’72

Mr. Paul Just BD’80

Mr. Brian Ketterer HC’97

J&J Drywall

Klein Brothers Safe & Lock

Chick Fil-A/Tony Carrico BD’82

Dr. Albert Leis BD’66

Ms. Joanie Bodenbender Ludwig AM’75

Valley Chiropractic

Ellis & Badenhausen

Ms. Natalie Atzinger Person HC’01

Way of Wisdom

Delta Dental

Lambert Glass

Justin Graphics

Mrs. Elizabeth Lee Thompson AM’75

Dr. Patty Weigel

Masters Supply Company

Mr. Harry Limb BD’73

Advantage Funeral Home

Coffman’s Sporting Goods

Police Security Services LLC

McCoy Painting

Mrs. Bernie King LaRue, AM’75

GOLD LEVEL
(Annual Gift of $250-$499.99)

In Memory of Chuck Schuler (Scholarship)
Anonymous Donor
Mr. Greg Davis &
	 Mrs. Sharon Whitfill Davis AM’81
Mr. Jim Ray & Mrs. Deanna Ray

In Memory of Judy Gilmore Robbins AM’77
Mr. Donnie Robbins BD’76

In Memory of Chester and Mildred Needy
Mr. Chester Needy BD’66
Mrs. Jan Murphy

In Memory of Red & Rosella Ryan and
	 Ken & Dorothy Kupper
Mr. Don Kupper BD’75 &
	 Mrs. Vicki Ryan Kupper AM’72

In Memory of Tommy Strange BD’76
Mr. Chris Wolfe BD’79 &
	 Ms. Audrey Mottley HC’89

Mr. Gary Hartlage BD’64

Mr. John Huber &
	 Mrs. Cynthia Cain Huber AM’65

Mr. Jody Thornsberry HC’92 &
	 Mrs. Carolyn Kessler Thornsberry HC’92

Mr. Jody Meiman HC’93 &
	 Mrs. Shannon Edlin Meiman HC’89

Mr. Scott Mulhall HC’92 & 
	 Mrs. Cari Mulhall

Mr. Brian Just HC’87

Mrs. Antoinette Meyer Corey AM’65

Mr. Donald Gossman BD’64

Mr. David Wachtel BD’73 &
	 Mrs. Judy Fey Wachtel AM’74

Mr. Robert Warren BD’78 &
	 Mrs. Terri Daub Warren AM’78

Mrs. Cathy Eigel Hellmann AM’69

Mr. and Mrs. Allen Mattingly

Mr. Dale Pike BD’75

Mrs. Robin Eaton Schwing AM’81

Mrs. Sharon Grant Williams AM’82

Ms. Karen Ernspiker HC’02

Mr. Jim Welding 

Mr. James Vittitow BD’64

Mr. Jerry Hardt & Ms. Diane Yoder

Mrs. Laura Morgan Allen HC’85

Mr. Gerald Wuetcher BD’77

Mr. James Wood & Mrs. Denise Wood

Mr. Greg Wessel HC’89

ANNUAL FUND CAMPAIGN continued
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Mrs. Terri Kannapel Albert HC’85

Mrs. Mary Sue Stratton Becker AM’63

Mr. Robert Bronger BD’71

Mr. Joseph Dever BD’74

Mr. J. Dennis Weber BD’71 &
	 Mrs. Denise Weber AM’71

Fr. Chuck Walker

Mr. David Schnieders HC’95

Mr. Daniel Risch BD’69

Mr. Chris Ray & Mrs. Joann Ray

Mr. Austin Dukes HC’96

Mr. Matt Gawarecki HC’95 &
	 Mrs. Molly Gawarecki

Mrs. Sharon Weber Hester AM’65

Mr. Mark Hyland BD’76 &
	 Mrs. Jan Poston Hyland AM’76

Dr. Paul Kelty BD’65

Mr. John Limb BD’75 &
	 Mrs. Kim Peters Limb AM’80

Mr. William Minton BD’72

Mr. David Yates HC’99

Mr. Harry Pelle BD’70 &
	 Mrs. Karen Pelle AM’70

Ms. Joan Antoine AM’72

Mr. Jeff Kasey HC’06

Khalil’s

Mr. Scott Phillips HC’90 &
	 Mrs. Micki Phillips

Mrs. Beverly Dunn Forst AM’68

Ms. Betty Dwyer AM’63

Bishop David Class of 1978 40th Reunion

Mr. Mike Duckwall BD’71

Ms. Ann Kessler

Mr. Kevin Beam HC’85

Mr. Michael Gartner HC’85

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Meiman

SILVER LEVEL
(Annual Gift of $100-$249.99)

In Memory of Chuck Schuler (Scholarship)
Mr. William Toomey
Ford B Crew
Joseph and Wendy Adams
Richard and Walleen Deatz
Cheri Murphy
David and Donna Pope
Allen Schuler

Don and Cindy Settle
Phillip and Jennifer Simpson
Ms. Tammy Falone Ritchie AM’83
John and Therese Adams
Chris Head

In Memory of Mr. Joseph V. Oechsli
Mrs. Mary Louise Weihe
Mr. Glenn McCoy BD’72 &
	 Mrs. Mona McCoy
Mrs. Kathy Mathison Neuner AM’73
Mrs. Nancy Eakle Reynolds AM’83

In Memory of Vaughn Schum
Mrs. Barbara Schum Lawson AM’80
Mrs. Jane Schum Riordan AM’77
Mrs. Anna Schum Satram AM’78
Mr. Larry Schum BD’74

In Memory of Herb King (King Family 
Scholarship)
Mrs. Donna Filburn LeCher AM’72

In Memory of Charles McCune, Sr.
Mr. Earl Hibbs BD’65

In Memory of Elaine Merimee Corum AM’76
Mrs. Rose Williams Runyan AM’76

In Memory of Officer Nick Rodman HC’05 & 
Chad Bray
Mr. Paul Bray BD’65

In Memory of Ron Metzger
Mrs. Mary Metzger, Rhonda AM’82, Keith 
BD’83, Greg HC’87, Chris HC’88, Jenny 
HC’96 and Travis HC’00

In Memory of Steve Goss BD’66
Mr. Robert Mattingly BD’66 &
	 Mrs. Annie Goss Mattingly

In Memory of Boots Atzinger BD’65
Mrs. Marlene Kremer Atzinger AM’66

In Memory of John & Ruth Venhoff
Mrs. Suzanne Venhoff Stormes AM’63

In Honor of Joseph Zoeller BD’77
Mr. James Zoller BD’83 &
	 Mrs. Cathy Zoeller

In Honor of Coach Denny Nash
Mr. John Hamilton BD’68

Ms. Melissa Hiser Kohler HC’93

Mr. Edward Walsh BD’72 &
	 Mrs. Karen Oechsli Walsh AM’71

Mrs. Deanna Voll Gossman AM’64

Mr. Andrew Metcalfe HC’03

Angela Merici Class of 1972 

Mrs. Sharon Mullins AM’81

Mr. Stephen Cherry BD’70

Mr. John Ising BD’66

Mrs. Mary Jane Russell Adams AM’66

Mr. Phillip Burch BD’67

Mr. Robert Hagan BD’69

Dr. Judy Cooper Heitzman AM’68

Mr. Donald Liebert, Jr. BD’83

Mr. Dennis Mattingly HC’87

Owen Funeral Home

Shirley’s Way, Inc

Mr. Michael Stoltz BD’74 &
	 Mrs. Terri Siemens Stoltz AM75

Mr. Greg Williams HC’98 &
	 Mrs. Jessica Norman Williams HC’98
Mrs. Jennifer Metzger Stinnett HC’96

Mr. Brent Mayer HC’90

Mrs. Theresa Beirne Endler AM’78

Mr. Thomas Payne BD’77

Mrs. Pam Dukes Spiller AM’75

Mrs. Beth Hines Gravel AM’73

Mr. John Schalda BD’71

Mrs. Sandi Swimme Otte AM’68

Mr. John Grasmick BD’64

Mrs. Carol Kilkelly Pryor AM’64

Ms. Terry Clark Blanton AM’78

Anonymous Donor BD’69

Mrs. Angela Sherley James HC’85

Mr. Edward King BD’64

Ms. Debbie Hamilton AM’73

Mrs. Olivia Moore Schum HC’10

Mr. William McIntyre BD’65

Ms. Christina Spicer 

Mr. Marty Reinhart BD’82

Mr. Daniel Pawley BD’74

Mr. Scott Ketterer HC’10

Mr. John Robert Weir BD’69

Mrs. Rosemary Bisig-Smith

Mr. James Druien BD’67

Epic Coatings and Blast

Dr. Joseph Fehribach BD’76

Mr. Mark Kemper BD’74 &
	 Mrs. Diane Daugherty Kemper AM’74

Mr. James Richard Moreschi BD’80

W. G. Hardy Funeral Home

Mr. Rick Powell BD’71

Ms. Jennifer Johanneman Painter HC’85
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Mr. John Venhoff BD’64

BSN Sports

Mr. Kyle Nauert HC’07 &
	 Mrs. Abby Eberenz Nauert HC’07

Mr. Dennis Wheatley BD’65

Mrs. Lisa Schaftlein Cundiff HC’85

Mr. Kenny Mingus BD’75 &
	 Mrs. Janet Carricato Mingus AM’69

Mr. Eric Weihe HC’01

Mr. Kent Foushee HC’00

Ms. Shelly Long Pence HC’93

Ms. Julie Sliter

Mr. Mark Wolfe BD’73

Mrs. Kathleen Hines Curtis AM’79

Mr. Daniel Pawley BD’74

Mr. Brian Williams & 
	 Mrs. Stefanie Williams

Mr. Brian Wood 

Ms. Kirby Stephens

Ms. Julie Daly

Louisville Professional Firefighters

Mr. Daniel Kannapel

Mr. Kathryn Yunt Duvall AM’64

Mr. John Lunergan HC’85

Mrs. Lynda Bolt Jones HC’85

Mr. Hunt Helm

Ms. Sharon Abell AM’65

Allied Tools, Inc.

Mr. Kevin Atzinger HC’99

Mr. Kenneth Ball HC’95

Mr. Mike Ball BD’72

Mrs. Donna Baugh

Mr. Mike Bibelhauser AM’67

Mr. Christopher Bearden BD’82

Mr. William Bemiss BD’67

Mr. Daniel Bickel BD’81 &
	 Mrs. Lisa Siemens Bickel AM’83

Mr. Larry Bratcher BD’67

Mr. William Higdon BD’66

Hideout Pizza

Mrs. Judy Martin Hicks AM’80

Mr. William Herp BD’80

Mrs. Jane Vogt Hennessey AM’69

Mr. Robert Freibert BD’67 &
	 Mrs. Dianne Miller Freibert AM’64

Ms. Marcia Heckman AM’73

Mrs. Jan Gawarecki Haynes HC’91

Mr. Donnie Hawkins &
	 Mrs. Melinda Hawkins

Mr. Gayle Harrison BD’68

Mr. Mike Harreld BD’78

Mr. Craig Hanke HC’91

Mr. Larry Breeding

Mr. Gerald Hagan BD’67

Mr. A.J. Glaser

Lt. Mark Fox BD’77

Mr. Andrew Federspiel BD’68

Mr. Patrick Burba BD’82

Ms. Pamela Burris AM’68

Mr. Patrick Gillooly HC’88

Clifford Thieneman Realtors, LLC

Mr. Jeff Gillooly HC’86

Ms. Kathleen Gdaniec AM’65

Mr. David Gassman BD’75

Mr. Ben Cecil BD’75 &
	 Mrs. Janet Eaton Cecil AM’76

Mr. Steve Gagel BD’68 &
	 Mrs. Susan Atzinger Gagel AM’70

Mr. Curtis Gaddis BD’69 &
	 Mrs. Paula Hoskins Gaddis AM’69

Mrs. Rebecca Hartlage Eggers AM’71

Mrs. Sandra Blandford Collins AM’69

Mr. Gregory Darst BD’79

Mrs. Bonnie Wright Desjardins AM’64

Ms. Deidre Kaelin Durbin AM’78

Mr. Neil Smalley BD’82 &
	 Mrs. Cheryl McCullum Smalley HC’85

Mr. Keith Senn BD’81

Mr. Dennis Hilbert BD’66

Mrs. Gina Williams Seidl HC’86

Ms. Kim Hilpp HC’98

Ms. Jessica Shanahan Searle HC’98

Mrs. Carol Logsdon Scalise AM’65

HMC Service Company

Ms. Judy Gadlage Howell AM’62

Mr. Sean Ryan

Mr. Irvin Ross BD’82

All American Pool

Dr. Thomas Hubbs

PRP Auto and Tire Center

Quality Impressions

Mr. Alexander Hunnicutt

Mrs. Joyce Hunnicutt

Insulators Local 51

Mr. Gary Rhodes BD’70

Jacobi Mechanical

Hyland Electric

Cundiff Steel

Capt. David Rausch BD’80

Ms. Lira Johnson

Mrs. Paula Goatley King AM’80

Mr. James Kozora BD’75

Riverside Paving

State Farm Insurance/Dave Goodman

Max Care

Brady Automotive

Mr. Brian Puffer BD’69 &
	 Mrs. Mary Reid Puffer AM’69

Mrs. Lara Krill

Landmark Lawn

Eckart, LLC

Mrs. Amanda Hunnicutt Krimm HC’06

Mrs. Joan Kelly Prentice AM’63

Pink Box Bakery

Mr. James Kuerzi

Mr. Ben Lear

Mr. James Curtis Luckett BD’84

Mr. Phil Peercy

Mr. Nelson Nunn BD’65 &
	 Mrs. Marlene Striegel Nunn AM’66

Mr. Scott Muss HC’89

Mr. Wayne Murphy BD’74

Mrs. Carrie Moore

Moby Dick Seafood

Bud’s Tavern

Ms. Patricia Monks

Mr. Kelly Meyer BD’79

Mr. Donald McIntosh

Mr. Andrew Mays

West Point Lumber

ANNUAL FUND CAMPAIGN continued
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Mr. Steve Mattingly

F. W. Owens Company

Mr. Nathan Wachtel HC’01

Just Engineering

Autoglass of Louisville

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Smith

Mr. Robby Wine

Mrs. Cheryl Williams

Mr. Dean Wells HC’88

Mrs. Mary Rose Weiter HC’98

Mr. William Wingfield BD’70

Mr. Gary Weihe BD’78 &
	 Mrs. Barbara Oechsli Weihe AM’79

Mrs. Cynthia Snawder Vittitow HC’88

Mr. Tim Weihe BD’77 &
	 Mrs. Ann Weihe AM’77

Travis Hurl & Associates, LLC

Toyota of Louisville

Mr. Jesse Thompson HC”96

Mr. Thomas Thieneman BD’73

Dr. Donna Smith AM’68

Mr. Michael Steinmacher HC’89

Mr. William Strauss

BRONZE LEVEL 
($50-$99.99)

In Memory of Chuck Schuler Scholarship
David & Elizabeth Callaway
The Haines Family
Ms. Rachel Richardson HC’10
Mike and Debbie Alvey
Jerry Atzinger
Laura Bendixen
Richard and Joyce Keough
Elizabeth Chapman
Ellen Hosking
Beverly Walker
Mrs. Danielle Atzinger Wiegandt HC’95
Mr. Anthony Mackin BD’82 &
	 Mrs. Martha Smallwood Mackin AM’83
Mrs. Lynn Bischof Luker AM’78

In Memory of Joseph V. Oechsli
Nancy and Ray Balmer
Mrs. Charlene Jansing Distler AM’74
Mrs. Debbie Filburn Russell AM’71
Ms. Kim Sipes
Ms. Patricia Wiser AM’75
Mr. Doug Dukes BD’71 &
	 Mrs. Margie Ray Dukes AM’71

Mr. Glenn Kuerzi BD’72 &
	 Mrs. Mary Ann Norris Kuerzi AM’72
Mr. Jerry Wathen BD’70 &
	 Mrs. Carol Reid Wathen AM’70
Paul and Beverly Nord
Steve and Malgorazata Oechsli
Deann Barnett
Mrs. Mary Antoine Mazzoni AM’82
Joe and Stella Ratterman

In Memory of Tony Nauert, Jr. BD’80
Mrs. Mary Dedrick Hebel AM’80

In Memory of All Deceased Members of 
BD’84
Mr. Dom Donnelly BD’84

In Memory of Charles Andrew Lush
Mr. Michael Lush BD’68

In Memory of Fr. John Caskey
Mrs. Sheryl Norman Hall AM’68

In Memory of George Roberts
Mr. Richard Dant BD’78

In Memory of James Steffan III & 
      Regina Steffan
Mrs. Diane Burris Steffan AM’67

In Memory of Mary Pat Burke AM’73
Mrs. Terri Smith Lee AM’73

In Memory of Mitzi Canter Johnson AM’71
Ms. Cheryl Barnes AM’71

In Honor of Barrett Emberton HC’19
Dr. Tessa Puckett HC’05

Mrs. Jessica Garrett Skaggs HC’85

Mr. David Wiser HC’85

Mr. Jaime Goff HC’85

Ronne and Mary Beth Cook

Russell and Susan Brown

Mrs. Evelyn Sanders Burns AM’66

Mrs. Sarah Crook

Mr. Patrick Weir BD’64

Mrs. Tamara Frederick Lawrence HC’85

Mr. Michael Vitt BD’69

Mrs. Patricia Halovich Fatovic AM’67

Mrs. Linda Oechsli Yuda AM’69

Mrs. Joyce Oechsli Blackman AM’73

Mr. Christopher Wathen HC’85

Mrs. Debbie Carroll Hendrick AM’83

Ms. Kimberly Portman HC’85

Mrs. Megan Davis Smallwood HC’08

Mr. John Atzinger HC’85

Mr. Jason Schum HC’08

Mr. Richard Greenwell BD’73 &
	 Mrs. Dawn Walters Greenwell AM’75

Mr. Michael Laughlin BD’82

Mrs. Sheila Clark Randol AM’72

Ms. Terri Hartlage Zink

Mr. Richard Robbins BD’80 &
	 Mrs. Nancy Gassman Robbins AM’82

Ms. Jennifer Atcher HC’01

Mrs. Marsha Phillips Atzinger AM’79

Mr. John Baum HC’92

Mr. Joseph Bohannon BD’67

Ms. Rachel Roarx HC’15

Mr. Jack Recktenwald HC’90

Mrs. Betty Ray Ramser AM’73

Mrs. Lynn Pike

Mrs. Mindy Hamilton Patton AM’84

Mrs. Barbara Nevitt Pahler AM’84

Mrs. Pamela Bauer Newton AM’68

Mrs. Sharon Hunter Moss AM’65

Mr. Kavin McGrath BD’78

Mrs. Jeanie Turner Bronger AM’70

Mrs. Judith Bohn Burdoine AM’71

Ms. Deborah Burns AM’69

Mrs. Janet Mooser Chase AM’65

Mrs. Carol Cissell Masters AM’72

Mr. David Luken BD’74

Mrs. Debbie Geiger Logan AM’72

Ms. Suzanne Lenhart AM’72

Mr. J. Michael Lee BD’72

Mrs. Catherine Mintor Laganosky AM’80

Mr. Bruce Kleinhenz BD’75

Mr. Alan Clark BD’74

Mrs. Phyllis Dwyer Cain AM’68

Mrs. Kathleen Barnes Crawley AM’76

Ms. Terri Vogt Geraghty AM’76

Mr. Stephen Goetz BD’76

Mrs. Michael Hines Gray AM’81

Mr. Tim Greer BD’75

Mr. John Chris Harris BD’81

Mr. John Humble BD’77

Mr. Paul Hatke BD’69

Mr. Darrell Goss BD’64
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Mrs. Cynthia Rough AM’80 &
	 Mr. Donald Rough HC’06

Mrs. Janice Bibelhauser Wilkins AM’70

Mr. Todd Schmitt HC’86

Mr. John Schook BD’68

Mrs. Judith Gossman Wiesemann AM’65

Ms. Judith Voll AM’74

Mr. Brian Schutte HC’90

Mr. Michael Smith BD’65 &
	 Mrs. Sharon Peters Smith AM’66

Mrs. Melanie Bronger Thackeray HC’99

Mr. Paul Terstegge BD’66

Mr. J. Murray Tate BD’75

Mrs. Kristen DeWilde Stobaugh HC’05

OTHER

In Memory of Joseph V. Oechsli
Mr. Thom Wachtel BD’75
Mrs. Lynn Renn Obst AM’76 & 
      Mr. Rick Renn
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Deats
Ms. Becky Voll Zeller AM’72
Mrs. Suzi Ice Hyland AM’72
Richard and Linda Leiting
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Barrickman
Mr. Dan Ruzanka BD’69 & 
      Mrs. Sandy Ruzanka
Mr. Steve Seelbach BD’72 & 
      Mrs. Juy Seelbach
Mrs. Amy Hines Haffler AM’78

In Memory of Chuck Schuler Scholarship
Mr. Dean Gillespie BD’67
David and Michelle Siebert
Lavern and Phillip Ferguson
Jim and Susan Adams
Mr. Wes Strange HC’11
Pat Riley
Niki Howard
James and Brenda Overturf
Mrs. Kristin Ford Fryrear HC’92

In Memory of Kyle Jackey HC’89
Mrs. Mary Byrne Jackey AM’63

In Memory of Mr. John W. Smith
Mr. Gary Smith

In Memory of Joe and Ruth Fleig
Mrs. Benida Fleig Crask AM’83

In Memory of Dan and Rose Hagan
Mrs. Barbara Hagan Simmons AM’65

Ms. Rose Hayden AM’80

Mrs. Dana Redmon Martin AM’65

Mrs. Gayle Griffin Chesser AM’84

Mr. Dennis Hines BD’72 &
	 Mrs. Peggy Vila Hines AM’74

Mrs. Sharron Fitzpatrick Hilbrecht HC’85

Mr. Stephen Stoltz BD’82

Mr. Ronald McDermott HC’07 &
	 Mrs. Jessica McGohon McDermott 
       HC’07

Mr. David Huber BD’69

Mr. Larry Boone BD’78

Mrs. Sheila Shively Sheehan AM’81

Mr. Stephen McNeill BD’69

Mr. Brian Scannell HC’85

Mrs. Susanne Brown Lochner AM’62

Ms. Barbara Michelle Baird Uhl AM’77

Ms. Jennifer Recktenwald HC’91

Mr. Robert Tinsley, Jr. HC’99

Ms. Barbara Stenger AM’78

Mrs. Diane Atzinger Riggs AM’64

Mr. John Archer BD’65

Mrs. Julie Baum

Mr. Tim Rasche BD’76 &
	 Mrs. Gena Voll Rasche AM’78 

Mrs. Marilyn Boone Beam AM’64

Mrs. Margaret Egart Blair AM’65

Mr. Joseff Parker HC’95

Mr. Gregory Norris BD’70

Mr. Mike Bramer BD’70

Mrs. Barbara Tierney Brewer AM’74

Mrs. Stephenie Thornberry Mullins AM’72

Mrs. Judy Wessel Montgomery AM’68

Mrs. Dena Decker Brown AM’82

Ms. Jennifer Cain

Mrs. Margaret Slusher Casper AM’78

Mr. Richard Mittel BD’68

Mr. William Miles BD’78

Mrs. Linda Sims McGrath AM’71

Mr. Steve Lange BD’84

Ms. Sydney Cundiff HC’13

Mrs. Sheri Hawkins DeVore AM’76

Mrs. Victoria Hartlage Elmore AM’67

Mrs. Diane Nau Kapp BD’84

Mr. Mark Kaelin BD’80

Ms. Elizabeth Harris AM’67

Ms. Brooke Hendrick HC’12

Mr. Glenn Henley BD’82

Mr. James Weck BD’67

Ms. Anna Young Hobbs HC’02

Mrs. Amanda Pike Grant HC’03

Mrs. Gayle Vogt Gahafer AM’72

Mr. Joe Dant HC’85

Ms. Elaine Borgelt Alvey AM’64

Mrs. Denise Wheatley Fultz HC’01

Mrs. Holli Kremer Duke HC’01

Mrs. Jerilyn Paslick Zapp AM’72

Ms. Ashley Cook HC’17

Mrs. Sarah Robbins Burke HC’01

Ms. Megan Willoughby HC’03

Mr. Jake Ryan HC’16

Ms. Monica Loftus HC’15

Ms. Cara Duggins HC’14

Mrs. Jennifer Skaggs Burba HC’03

Ms. Allye Kuerzi HC’14

Ms. Carly Ryan HC’13

Mr. Shane Settles HC’04

Mr. Michael Schum HC’04 &
	 Mrs. Courtney Pike Schum HC’04

Ms. Heather O’Bryan HC’04

Ms. Kayla Faust HC’12

Mr. Charles Bowen HC’11

Mr. Todd Crumbacker HC’04

Mr. Eric Titus HC’05 &
	 Mrs. Ashley Hines Titus HC’05

Ms. Dana Gahafer HC’05

Mr. Jason Arnold HC’99 &
	 Mrs. Katie Heim Arnold HC’05

Ms. Megan Clark HC’08

Mr. Adam Troutman HC’10

Ms. Maureen Loftus HC’09

Mrs. Sandra Hartlage Seidt AM’63

Mrs. Kathleen Hartlage Jones AM’66

Ms. Kris Miller AM’82

Ms. Hannah Pierce HC’15

Mr. Bruce Mingus BD’82

Mrs. Rita Geraghty Roarx AM’80

Ms. Janet Smallwood AM’78

Mrs. Mary Beatrice Wheatley AM’77

Mr. Jason Hiser HC’98

ANNUAL FUND CAMPAIGN continued
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Mr. Tyler Bronger HC’97

Mrs. Kristie Walsh Minor HC’96

Mr. Roger Spalding HC’96

Mrs. Maria Fehr Murphy HC’89

Mrs. Denise McClellan Carnes HC’88

Mrs. Julie White Brothers HC’87

Ms. Mary Lisa Stratman HC’85

Ms. Margaret Susan Harris AM’65

Ms. Gina Hoke HC’87

Mr. Arthur Saylor HC’87 &
	 Mrs. Kristen Darst Saylor HC’87

Mrs. Melissa Fox Ziady HC’86

Mr. David Abell BD’84 &
	 Mrs. Edna Fluhr Abell AM’84

Mrs. Gina Schmitt Priddy AM’83

Ms. Rachel Neuner HC’07

Mrs. Janice Gallahue Halpin AM’63

Mrs. Marianna Lyons Humphreys AM’82

Mrs. Kathleen Walsh Nauert AM’82

Mrs. Rhonda Wilkins Turner AM’80

Ms. Jan Newcomb AM’75

Mr. Mark Safsefski BD’73

Mrs. Donna Calhoun Burton AM’72

Mr. David Sanders BD’68

Ms. Carol Mohr AM’68

Mrs. Diane Thieneman England AM’72

Mrs. Becky Bowling Wimberg AM’72

Mrs. Dorothy Muenninghoff Ledington 
AM’68

IN-KIND DONATIONS

Danny Bickel BD’81

Danny Atzinger BD’69

Marty “Moe” Ryan BD’84

Dave Frankfrone

Donnie Blair & Sharon Lichtefeld Blair    
     HC’82

Wayne Eberenz BD’70

Dave Abell BD’84

Doug Dukes BD’71

David Pence

Scott Mulhall

Kevin Fryrear

Jeff Emberton

Bert Siegrist 

Tommy Carnes

Tim DeWeese

Brian McCauley

Cheri Murphy

Syl and Kathy Thornsberry

Kent Foushee BD’78

Mark Glynn

Herb Schum

Reggie Vaughn HC’08

Matt Engler HC’08

Matt Gawarecki HC’95
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Alumni

Alumni Soccer Game

On Saturday, October 6, former 
Holy Cross soccer players 
joined Head Soccer Coach, 
Mike Schnieders (HC’91), for 
an Alumni soccer game to raise 
money for the Holy Cross Soccer 
Team.  The “younger” Alumni 
came away with the win…but 
both teams played hard and had 
a great time!

Alumni Softball Tournament

The Holy Cross Basketball Team held their 13th Annual Alumni Softball Tournament fundraiser on Saturday, 
August 4.  Congratulations to the 2018 Alumni Softball Champs….Adam Troutman HC’10, Aaron Troutman 
HC’05, Michael DeWilde HC’09, Justin Eberenz HC’10, Kendall Hammerstrom HC’12, Dylan Bickel HC’12, Nick 
McNeil HC’08, Michael Porter HC’10, Brittanie Abell HC’10, Dana Clark HC’07, Megan Davis Smallwood HC’08, 
Kyle Norris HC’13.  Thanks to all those who participated in this fun event!
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Alumni Cross Country 1 Mile Walk/Run

The Cougar Cross Country team held a 1 mile walk/run 
on Friday, August 3 for former Cross Country runners 
along with other Alumni and friends.  It was a great 
opportunity to get some exercise while visiting with old 
friends.  Congratulations to the winners of the male and 
female categories….Ryan Nalley HC’14 and Ann Oakley 
HC’18.  We appreciate all those who joined us for the 
Alumni 1 Miler!
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Alumni Volleyball Tournament

The Alumni Volleyball Tournament was held on Saturday, August 11 to benefit the Cougar Volleyball Team.  
Thanks to all those who participated!  Congratulations to the winners of both divisions…Team Schuler and Team 
Conway.

Bishop David Class of 1968 50 Year Reunion

It took the Bishop David Class of 1968 an entire weekend to celebrate their 50th Year!  On Friday, September 21, 
the class enjoyed a “Day at the Races” at Churchilll Downs! On September 22, they spent the evening at Buckheads 
on the River where they enjoyed dinner and music.  What a wonderful weekend!

Angela Merici Class 
of 1968 50 Year 
Reunion

The Angela Merici 
Class of 1968 enjoyed 
a day of reminiscing 
and celebrating with 
their classmates at 
Lake Forest Lodge.  
Congrats ladies….50 
years is definitely 
something to 
celebrate!!   
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Bishop David Class of 1978 40 Year Reunion

Congratulations to the Bishop David Class of 1978 for 
celebrating 40 years!!  What an amazing turn out for 
their reunion held on June 2, 2018 at Holy Cross!!

Angela Merici Class of 1978 40 Year Reunion

The 1978 Clovers had a wonderful time at their 40 Year 
Class Reunion held at Holy Cross on Saturday, October 
6.  The ladies enjoyed an evening of catching up on the 
past and making new memories!

Holy Cross Class of 2008 10 Year Reunion

Members of the Holy Cross Class of 2008 got together 
at Mike Linnigs on Saturday, August 11, 2018 for the 
10 Year Reunion!  

Holy Cross Class of 2013 
5 Year Reunion

The Holy Cross Class of 2013 got 
together at Khalil’s on August 25, 2018 
to celebrate 5 years. 

Holy Cross Class of 1998 20 Year Reunion

The Holy Cross Class of 1998 had a great time 
celebrating their 20 Year Class Reunion at the St. 
Lawrence Community Room this Fall.

ALUMNI continued


